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Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

Dear Sir/Madam

Narrabri Coal Project Modification 5 Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your email dated 24 September 2015 inviting comments on the above
project modification (08_0144 Mod 5).

Transport for NSW has reviewed the Environmental Assessment and do not have any
additional comments to provide on the above project.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact James Li on 8202
2179 or james.li@transport.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

Freight, Strategy and Planning
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